
Family support and wellbeing over the upcoming summer holidays 
 
Although there will be much excitement and anticipation about the upcoming 
summer holidays for most of our students and their families, we know that for some, 
time away from the routine of school can cause additional challenges.  
 
If you are concerned about your family’s or your child’s welfare over the summer 
please contact safeguarding.team@kingsway.stockport.sch.uk.  
 
If you are concerned about the additional financial burden of the holidays, we can 
provide vouchers for food banks across Stockport. Please request these via the email 
address above. The following website also provides useful money-saving advice: 
https://www.moneymagpie.com/save-money/where-can-kids-eat-for-1-or-less-this-h
oliday 
 
The website for Stockport Family Hubs includes links to support, advice and activities 
for families:  
https://www.stockport.gov.uk/landing/family-hubs 
 
Finally, we constantly update the family pages of our website with links to various 
sources of support:  
https://thekingswayschool.com/safeguarding/family-support 
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